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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:
 

COUNCILMAN SCHERZ ANNOUNCES WINNERS OF 2ND ANNUAL FRED SCHERZ SR. 
MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP FOR VOLUNTEER COMMUNITY SERVICE!
 


 Fred “Fritz” Scherz, Jr., Councilman on the Verona Town Board in Verona, NY, announced today that he and his committee 
of Connie Collins, Barb Geissler, Elizabeth Peavey (last year’s winner of the Fred Scherz Sr. Memorial Scholarship for Volunteer 
Community Service), and Rick Walker  have selected Stephanie Thompson of Verona as the grand prize winner and Carrie Lohr as the 
runner up for the 2nd Annual Fred Scherz Sr. Memorial Scholarship for Volunteer Community Service.  Ms. Thompson has 
become actively involved in the local Relay for Life, both through participating in the event and by fundraising throughout the year.  
Some of the fundraising activities include, but are not limited to car washes, selling merchandise, soliciting donations, and hosting 
dinners.  As winner of this award, Ms. Thompson received a certificate of accomplishment and a check for $250.  Ms. Lohr has helped 
with dinners for seniors, assisted the food pantry, and has hosted events for children.  As runner up for this award, Ms. Lohr received a 
certificate of accomplishment and a check for $50.  Originally, the scholarship was going to be for $250, all self-funded by Councilman 
Scherz, and just for one person.  However, he received a donation from Paul Walrath who really wanted to contribute to this year’s 
scholarship.  When Councilman Scherz and his committee reviewed the applications, a determination was made to have a grand prize 
winner and a runner up, since Ms. Thompson and Ms. Lohr were both really stepping up in the community. 


“Upon reviewing Ms. Thompson’s application, as well as Ms. Lohr’s, all of us on the committee were impressed,” said Fritz 
Scherz.  “It’s obvious Stephanie and Carrie both care about not only the Verona community, but the surrounding areas as well, as their 
volunteer efforts have extended beyond the Town of Verona.  On behalf of my committee, we want to congratulate Stephanie and 
Carrie for not only winning the awards, but for also setting a great example for others to follow.  On a personal note, I know my Dad 
would’ve been impressed with the volunteer efforts of these two young women.  Lastly, I want to thank Connie, Barb, Elizabeth, and 
Rick for serving on my committee and also thank Paul for donating to the scholarship.”

To view more details about the 2nd Annual Fred Scherz Sr. Memorial Scholarship for Volunteer Community Service, go 
to:  www.fritzscherz.com.  For more information, call Fritz at:  (315) 363-3509 or email him at:  fritz@fritzscherz.com. 
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